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Dear Henry, 29 September 1982

This is just to say how nice it is to see our association continued in the new
edition of the WHO manual. The first edition proved remarkably useful, and I hope
that the second will follow suit.

I feel great sympathy for the MRFIT investigators in the rather negative outcome.
In its scientific conduct it was a splendid study, and it must be a bit of
disappointment that the behavioural changes in the controls and the low incidence
rate so reducedits power. I thought that the JAMA report, and Steve Hulley's
presentation in Barcelona were commendably clear and honest.
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Geoffrey Rose



